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YARA INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL – RIYADH 

Date: 20th Oct 2024   Circular No: 079/YIS/AS/24-25/079 

 

Dear Parents, 
SUB: *******In Pursuit of Excellence******** 

 
We are pleased to announce the upcoming “ASSESSMENT” of our school by the NABET (National 
Accreditation Board for Education and Training), the education accreditation arm of the QCI (Quality 
Council of India). This is a major leap in our journey towards Excellence and will ensure that YIS 
maintains a benchmark School Management System helping it provide the highest standards of 
education and other services to the community. As a key stakeholder of the institution, we solicit all 
your best wishes and wholehearted support for this endeavor. 
 
The onsite ASSESSMENT covering every aspect of our functioning - including the curriculum, 
teaching practices, students’ engagement, infrastructure, and safety protocols - is scheduled on 22nd 
and 23rd October 2024. In view of this, please ensure that your wards strictly adhere to the school 
norms in terms of the following; 
 
1. Ensure that your child is punctual (ON TIME TO SCHOOL) and present at school throughout this 

period. 
2. Ensure that students are in proper uniform, neat and smart with their ID cards displayed all the 

time. 
3. Please remind your children about the importance of maintaining discipline displaying courteous 

behaviour and always adhering to school rules. 
4. Encourage your children to participate actively and engage positively in all school activities. 

 
We appreciate your continued support and cooperation in our efforts in maintaining the highest  
standards of education and other services for your children. 
 
Warm Regards, 

 

Mrs. Aasima Saleem 

Principal 
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